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15 Deputy G.P. Southern of the Minister for Health and Social Services regarding the 

implementation of the Jersey Ethical Care Charter (OQ.33/2023) 

Further to the response to Written Question 66/2023, will the Minister assure Members that she will 

engage with all Ministerial stakeholders to try to unblock progress on the implementation, after 5 

years, of the Ethical Care Charter as detailed in P.48/2017 and approved, as amended, by this 

Assembly in July 2017? 

Deputy K. Wilson (The Minister for Health and Social Services): 

I have said in my response to the Written Question 66 that the Government will undertake an 

exercise to review the outstanding propositions from previous States Assembly decisions and this 

will be done in liaison with the Privileges and Procedures Committee to determine how best to 

progress them or return them to the Assembly.  Therefore, I will of course, as a Member of the 

Government, work with Ministerial colleagues and the P.P.C. (Privileges and Procedures Committee) 

to determine how best to progress the Ethical Care Charter. 

3.15.1 Deputy G.P. Southern: 

I believe that was a commitment to progress through co-operation with Ministers, this particular 

piece of work, and I welcome it. 

The Bailiff: 

Is that what you meant to say?  I will just add a question to keep in accordance with Standing Orders. 

Deputy K. Wilson: 

I will repeat if I can.  I will of course, as a Member of the Government, work with my Ministerial 

colleagues and P.P.C. to determine how best to progress the charter. 


